
McNeely 
Week Ahead

Important Reminders

Traffic Safety

September 16 to 
September 20, 2024

• Know your child will be absent from
school? Please call the Office at 604-668-
6250 or email McNeely@sd38.bc.ca to let us
know. 

• Emailing the Office? Please include your
child’s name and division. Thank you! 

• Forms and notices will begin to come home
with your child. Please complete forms and
return to your child’s classroom teacher as
soon as possible. 

Our parking lot gets very busy at drop-off and
pick-up times. The front parking lot is
designated for staff parking. Families may
park in the Visitor’s Lot (by the park). We
encourage everyone to walk or bike to school
and kindly remind drivers there is no parking in
the Drive-Thru Lane. Thank you for using
caution and reducing your speed to help keep
our students safe! 

This  Week 
 

Monday,
Sept. 16, 2024

PAC Meeting
7 PM - 8 PM 
in the Library

All parents welcome!

Wednesday,
Sept. 18, 2024

Terry Fox Run
Student

representatives will
visit classes to collect

donations. 

Thursday,
Sept. 19, 2024

Meet the Staff and
Welcome Back BBQ

5:30 PM - 7PM

Friday,
Sept. 20, 2024

Professional
Development Day

(no school for
students)

 

 Opt in for School Messenger by texting
“Yes” to 978338 to receive emergency

notification text messages 
from the school. 
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Community Fridge 
Our Community Fridge program has begun for our
McNeely students. A supply of fruit, veggies, and other
healthy items are available for students throughout the
day, or until the day’s supply is finished. 

Teachers will be talking with our students about “need
versus want” when it comes to items in the Community
Fridge and how we can share the food in that fridge
responsibly. We thank you for continuing these
conversations at home to support our students in this
important learning about how we care for each other and
thoughtfully share resources. 

Monday, September 16: PAC meeting in McNeely
Library from 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM. Childminding
available on site. All parents welcome!
Wednesday, September 18: Terry Fox Run.
Donations can be sent to school with your child, or
brought to the Office.
Thursday, September 19: Meet the Staff (5:30 PM
in classrooms) and Welcome Back BBQ (6:00 PM
to 7:00 PM).  
Friday, September 20: Professional Development
Day. Students do not attend.
Monday, September 30: National Day for Truth
and Reconciliation. Schools closed.

Upcoming Events This Month 
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Breakfast Club
(Wednesdays and Fridays)

Our wonderful Breakfast Club Program is set to
begin on Wednesday, Sep. 25 from 8:00 AM to 8:30
AM in the Gym. Students and families are welcome
to join us for toast, cereal, and milk.

There will also be some equipment stations set up
for students to enjoy, after they are finished eating
breakfast. 

Students and families will exit through the Gym
outside doors to go line up at their classroom doors
at the end of Breakfast Club.  

We hope to see you there! 


